## MINUTES OF A MEETING OF THE BOARD OF DIRECTORS OF THE PUEBLO CONSERVANCY DISTRICT

October 12. 1931

A meeting of the Bbard of Directors of The Pueblo Conservancy District was held in the office of the District at 3 P.M. October 12, 1931.

The meeting was called to order by Chas. W. Lee. Directors present: Lee; Breckenridge; Mathis. Attorney Chas. M. Rose was also present.

Mr. Rose stated that the United States Government is interest in purchasing the land just west of the Post Office building on Fifth St. and that Mr. Hurd present owner of the land was interested in learning what could be done about the Conservancy tex on this property, both present and future installments. He also stated the Government was contemplating immanent domain proceedings in this matter and nothing could be done until outcome of these proceedings.

After discussion it was agreed to leave this matter in hand of Mr. Rose to report on further.

There being no further business to come before the meeting, it was, upon motion, adjourned.

Secretary